DIVISION OF OCCUPATIONAL AND PROFESSIONAL LICENSING
500 North Calvert Street, 3rd Floor
Baltimore, MD 21202-3651
Stanley J. Botts, Commissioner

September 26, 2011

Mr. Gilbert Gedeon, P.E. dba CED Engineering Continuing Education and Development, Inc. 9 Greyridge Farm Court Stony Point, NY 10980

Dear Mr. Gedeon:

Thank you for your recent submission to the Continuing Professional Competency (CPC) Standards Committee, Maryland Board for Professional Engineers. The Committee has approved Continuing Education and Development, Inc (dba CED Engineering) as a provider of Continuing Professional Competency requirements, as stipulated in its regulations.

If you have further questions, feel free to contact the Continuing Professional Competency Committee at 410-230-6260.

Thank you for your company's participation in assuring the highest level of professionalism in engineering in Maryland.

CI now

Sincerely.

Pamela J. Edwards

Executive Director